To the 25 anniversary of Bulgarian participation in the ISSP

The first time | had the pleasure to meet Lilia Dimova was at the ISSP General Assembly in Bergen,
Norway in 1992. The borders in Europe had just been opened, and the ISSP community could freely
include countries in our part of the world.

Since Bulgaria became a member of the ISSP in 1994, ASA has made important contributions to the
ISSP. Being a country located in southeastern Europe is in itself important. Furthermore, ASA has
fielded almost all ISSP modules, producing stable and long-term time series, and has contributed to
the 1ISSP methodology in general. It has been a pleasure to collaborate with them during all these
years.
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